
NOTICE TO BIDDERS
UPPER ST. CLAIR SCHOOL

DISTRICT
ALLEGHENY COUNTY,

PENNSYLVANIA
Proposals will be received by
the  Upper  St.  Clair  School
District  at  the  District
Administration  Building,
adjacent to stadium, located
at 1775 McLaughlin Run Road
–  Upper  St.  Clair,  PA  15241
until 9:00 AM prevailing time
on  May  28,  2024.   Bids  are
requested for the:

Upper St. Clair School
District Concrete Stair

Replacement and Concrete
Repairs Project

Contract documents may be
obtained  from The  Gateway
Engineers,  Inc.,  starting  May
21, 2024, by contacting Anna
Neill  at
aneill@gatewayengineer
s.com.   A  mandatory
Pre-Bid  Meeting  will  be
held  Wednesday  May  22,
2024  at  9:00  am.  The
meeting  will  occur  at  the
District  Administration
Building  located  at  1775
McLaughlin  Run  Road  –
Upper  St.  Clair,  PA 15241.
Bidders must attend to be
eligible  to  receive
consideration  for
submitted  bids.   Upper  St.
Clair  School  District
reserves the right to reject
any or all bids.

Dr. Lou Angelo
Director of Operations and

Facilities


